
 
 

Happy New Year! 
 

We want to take this moment to let you know how grateful we are for your support. You have helped us bring joy and 
love to many people, who for the most part, have been forgotten by the rest of the world…but not by God…and not by 

us. 

 
By His grace, we are looking forward to those we will be able to help in the new year. There is a world of opportunities 

ahead of us and we invite you to be a part of the transformation of lives that happens when chlorine producing units 
(CPUs) are introduced to communities. These CPUs help to decrease waterborne diseases and improve people’s lives with 

clean, safe water. 
 

And most important of all, we can share about the Living Water, Jesus, as their Savior. There is no better life-changing 

decision to make. It is our privilege to share the Gospel with others and we can do that as we share CPUs with people. 
 

"Learn to light a candle in the darkest moments of someone's life.  
Be the light that helps others see; it is what gives life its deepest significance."  

Roy T. Bennet 
 
 
SWIM is doing its best to give hope to people. Will you join us?  

 

Will you help us make 2023 different as we share life-giving direction to people who need to hear God’s Word and show 
them how to create safe water? 

 
The ripple effect of love and kindness is powerful! Your gift of any size is significant and treasured. God uses each one to 

make an impact. 

 
Here are some examples of how your support has made a difference in the lives of these people. 

 

 
 

“This was the day God had a purpose with us. The community called Ongaroi received the Good News from the Lord and 
from SWIM. This is a community where people are in total darkness concerning the things of God and His Word. When 

they see anything good, they think it’s from the devil, from a bad spirit, not from God. But today the Spirit of the Lord 

gave us the wisdom to differentiate between God and the devil, after the teachings and sharing with them, we realized 
their minds were drawn to the truth.  

 
Everybody became excited to see that they can now access the chlorine in a very unique way. Typhoid is the major 

waterborne disease among them. SWIM is the most important and touching ministry that is for both spiritual and physical 

affairs of the saints today and the coming generation! 
 

Prayers are still needed in Jesus’ Name!”  – Morrice Okiring (Kenya) 

January 2023 



 

 

 
“This family has struggled a lot. The Lord provided a gift to the whole community through Pastor Apa. The community of 

Nambo in Uganda has been given the solution to their water problem.”  – Juma Bwire (Uganda) 
 

 

 

 
“Community health hygiene outreach – With cholera cases on the rise in the area, our team, together with the Mitundu 

hospital nurses, shared information about health and hygiene. During these talks we also provided chlorine for water 
purification.”  – Moses Njobvu (Malawi) 

 
 

 

THANK YOU! 
 
Thank you for being such a good friend to SWIM! Your support allows us to reach even more people who 
desperately need to hear the Good News of Jesus and be provided with a CPU for their village. 
 
If you choose to support us by sending a check, please mail it to:  
SWIM, PO Box 227, New Sharon, IA  50207 
 
If you’d like to make your gift online, visit: http://swimforhim.org/donations/. 
 
We wish you God’s special blessings for 2023! 
 
 
Earl Ratcliff 
SWIM Chairman of the Board  
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